Hello Everyone,
 
Please see the information below regarding a summer opportunity at Harris Stowe State University for graduating seniors who plan to or would like to attend Harris Stowe in the Fall.     All of the information is below with websites for the application process.  For your convenience I have also attached the necessary forms.  Please share this with all graduating seniors in your building.  If you have interested students please send me their names. (This is a great opportunity to identify students interested in  math, science or teacher education and have not committed enrollment to a university yet!)
 
Currently, there is still room in the 2011 Academy for Science and Mathematics, a five week rigorous academic pre-college program, focusing on science and mathematics.   I would like to identify and invite as many 2011 graduating seniors as possible who are interested in focusing their studies in math or science PLUS attending Harris Stowe State University in the fall.  
 
Students selected for the Academy will reside on-campus with all expenses paid.  Students who successfully complete the five-week Academy for Sciences and Mathematics and are officially enrolled at Harris-Stowe State University in 2011 will receive a $1,000 stipend.
 
Please share this information with 2011 graduating seniors who may be interested in the program, focus their studies in math and/or science or teacher education with an emphasis in math or science.  
 
There is a two step process that can occur at the same time for consideration.
 
(1). All interested graduating math or science focused high school seniors have to apply and attend Harris Stowe in August 2011. https://live.hssu.edu/ics/Admissions/
